
CUB Committee meeting minutes 6-11-2016

• Present Jack, Abi, Vamsee, Matt, Eleanor

• Apologies Rob, Mariya, Omar, Nancy

• Current calendar

22 Jan - Camb BUTTS
28 Jan - BUTTS Team Champs
4 Feb - BUCS Sheffield???
11/12 Feb - FREE
18 Feb - Birmingham BUTTS
25 Feb - BUCS Crawley?
4/5 March BUTC
11/12 March - FREE
18 March - BUCS Final
11-12 feb and 11-12 march are free, but we’re assuming 11-12 march
has BUTTS ball
we don’t know which BUCS region we’re going to (assume Crawley)

• Annual Dinner

Lydia to email alumni this weekend about dinner and Vamsee to email
everyone else about dinner today.

• Money

Rob has spent just under £400
Travel: charging 5/competition/person, hiring about one car per com-
petition.
Werner hiring car will cost about 50/time. With CCVR (shut sun-
days).
Vamsee to ask friend about cheaper car rental.
about 4-500 left for things (more danage etc)
Grant hasn’t come through yet, don’t know how much we’ll get.
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• Stash Should be delivered 12 dec to sports centre

• Oxford BUTTS 7 novices, 9 seniors should be all right on cars with
Jack (3), Vamsee (4), Rob (5), Werner (4) driving.
Leave around 9 to get there for 1 (2.5 hours drive + parking extra since
construction)

• Trent BUTTS (22nov)

Jack can drive there but not back; potentially Jack drives back to Cam
with bows but not people
Probably have Vamsee, Rob, Werner driving (tbc)

• Socials

Pizza on 7 november

Bar crawl at 8 on Wednesday after shooting, Vamsee will sort.

Christmas dinner maybe, probably at Mee&I

Fitz formal next term?

Offer of Homerton formal up to 11 people

Christmas fun shoot on the last friday session. Vamsee to get about
£10 for balloons/sweets etc to shoot

• Planning for end of beginners course

People who’ve missed two sessions - if you miss multiple ones don’t give
certificate. They get told to email beforehand, so if they don’t tell us
first then that’s fair.
Last beginners session (7), can join as members for £5. will get certifi-
cate to show completion.
Don’t have proof for later on of who’s completed beginners course, we
should do this so we can confirm who’s completed in a few years if they
want to join us/other club and lose the card.

• Novices

Need to have a plan for each week, Nancy/Omar/Matt to write some-
thing out for next term.
Need to stress taking care of equipment as some new stuff has already
been lost.
E-league published tomorrow - first time we’ve had novice scores in this
term.
Might take more novices next term, depends on bows.
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• Equipment needs

Rob’s finished rotations so should be able to sort stuff out now - some
bosses need rotating in range.
Eleanor has a couple armgaurds to re-sew, and has more wood for the
frames, will make this week hopefully.
We’ve skipped two straws from sports centre, so need to move one or
two danage from the range to sports centre, also take the two layeblack
foams to sports centre and put in that skip if need be.

• Clickers Trip

They’ll be open late one evening; they’ll pick up at station (train tickets
about £10 return) and likely also provide pizza. Plan for Tues 29
November instead of novice squad.

• Proctor registration

We should be registering with them this year, go to other system next
year. Eleanor to chase if they don’t email soon.
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